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The Cooperative Education Program provides students the opportunity to gain a 
greater understanding of their desired career by being placed at a training site 
that matches their career objectives.  
Ricardo Salgado is currently a senior at Salem Community High School.  
Ricardo’s training site is Bettendorf-Stanford where he works closely with his 
supervisor Levi Ward to develop the skills needed to succeed in a career in 
Engineering.  
Working in all divisions of Bettendorf-Stanford has enabled Ricardo to acquire 
skills in engineering, and gain the experience needed to help him achieve his 
career goal in engineering. 




